
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming up next week…18/09/2023 
 

Maths 

Learning in school: 

In maths, children will continue their learning about Place value. Children will be 

learning: 

 10s on a number line to 100 

 Estimating numbers on a number line 

 Comparing objects 

English  

Learning in school: 

In English, children will be given a space themed setting and they will be writing 

descriptive sentences using noun phrases and focusing on capital letters and full 

stops. 

SPAG 

Learning in school: 

Children will be reviewing Phase 5 phoneme, graphemes and tricky words. They will 

practise reading, writing and spelling using these graphemes. 

Topic  

Learning in school: 

 

History: Children will be learning about who and what has explored space in the last 

100 years. 

 

PSHE: Children will be voting for their school councillors and well-being weavers. 

 

RE: Children will be learning about ‘how might God be like a shepherd to his people’. 

 

D&T: Children will begin their D&T module for this half term, which is called 

Mechanisms: Making a moving alien. 

 

Art: We will continue our art module for this half term, which is called Drawing: Tell a 

story.  

 



Music: We will continue our music module for this half term, which is called ‘Space’ 

and the focus will be dynamics, timbre, tempo and motifs.  

 

Computing: We will continue our ‘e-safety’ module in Purple Mash.  

 

PE: For this half term, we will be looking at Team Building and Fitness. 

 

  Homework  

Please look inside your child’s homework book for this week’s homework slip. Thank 

you. There will also be a slip about optional school councillor elections. 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

Please could children wear their PE kit to school on their class’s PE days. 

Please also ensure that no earrings are worn on their PE days, or that children can 

remove these themselves before the PE lesson. 

 

Morning messages 

Please can we remind parents that the procedure surrounding your child’s pick-up 

arrangements at the end of the school day is to call or Email the school office. The 

office will then relay this message to the class teacher on our online system. This will 

then allow the Year 2 staff on the door in the mornings to concentrate on welcoming 

the children in and it will also reduce congestion at this busy time. Thank you for your 

understanding and support. 

 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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